
PUBLIC NOTICE                                                       
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
LAKE AREA INDUSTRIES, a Non-Profit Organization, is accepting sealed proposals for 
a project aimed to tear out 9,000 sq ft of existing asphalt in a portion of their parking lot 
and replace with concrete at their business location: 1720 North Business Route 5, 
Camdenton, Missouri 65020 Request for Proposal (RFP) Issued: June 24th,2019. 
Submission deadline: 12:00 p.m. July 12th, 2019. Please mail or hand deliver sealed 
bids.  Sealed Bids will be opened on July 15th, 2019 and posted on July 17th, 2019. The 
project is to tear out existing asphalt in the recycling area of the parking lot and replace 
with approximately 9,000 sq ft of concrete and includes the installation of a 125’ 12” 
culvert.  Details of the Scope of Work for this project may be picked up from Lake Area 
Industries between the hours of 8:00 and 4:30 Monday through Friday.   Bidders must 
walk through project with an LAI representative and obtain the scope of work prior to 
submittal of their bids. Questions may be submitted verbally at time of visit, in writing by 
mail to above address, by email to lillie@lakeareaindustries.org, or by phone 573-346-
7934 before July 8th, 2019. Questions will be answered by the appropriate individuals 
within 2 business days via email.  Questions and answers will be shared with all 
bidders. Bidders are required to produce evidence of liability insurance in excess of one 
million dollars with the bid.   
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